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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE  

MINISTER FOR ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT, TOURISM, SPORT AND CULTURE 

BY DEPUTY M. TADIER OF ST. BRELADE 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 17th JANUARY 2017 

 

 

Question 
  

Will the Minister clarify whether the play park at Les Quennevais playing fields is now under his 

Department's administration; and, if so, will he agree to make good on the undertakings of the former 

Minister for Education, Sport and Culture to consult users of the facility and to consider potential 

improvements for the park? 

 

 

Answer 
 

I confirm that my Department has taken on the responsibility for the play park at Les Quennevais as part of 

the wider Sport portfolio. 

 

I understand that officers did historically consult with parents and users, where some ideas about 

improvements were discussed at a very general level. At the time no budget was available to make 

improvements, however I am pleased to report that some additional equipment has now been sourced and 

this will be put into the park when weather conditions allow, sometime in Spring 2017. 

 

Once this addition has been made, a further consultation exercise is proposed with users to identify any 

further improvements in future. 

 


